
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

You need to prepare a short talk, lasting 2 minutes on one of the following topics: 

• The last camp you attended as a Scout. 

• The best activity you have done as a Scout. 

• What you get out of being a Scout. 

 

The presentation must be delivered without any electronic visual aids (e.g. powerpoint or 
photographs on a slide show).  

The following tips might help you in your preparation: 

• Be clear and precise in what you want to say. 

• Plan your presentation. 

• Rehearse your presentation to make sure it lasts for the required amount of time. 

• Think about what will help you keep your presentation on track (e.g. prompts or 
notes). 

 

You will deliver the presentation to some of the other people attending the course and the 
course staff. 


